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Today’s Program:  
 Universal Changing Room at T-Rex Mall, Rotarian Mary Anderson, ABLE Inc.

Today’s Meeting:  

 

Greeters: Dustin Monke and Linda Steve 
Next week: Cliff Weiler and Kari Shea 

 

Community Kindness: This month’s  
Community Kindness will be announced at 

Wednesday’s meeting. 

Invocation:   
Let us invoke the spirit of clarity. May our 

minds be free from the clutter of distractions, 
enabling us to see our objectives with the un-

wavering focus of a stargazer.   AMEN  

 

Coming up:  
*May 8: Annual Flower Pot Sale fundraiser. 
 

*May 15: Rotary Armed Forces Day luncheon 
at the Biesiot Activities Center beginning at 
noon. 
 

*June 5: Rotary Night with the Big Sticks:  
50-50 raffle and great baseball!     

Our annual Armed Forces Day luncheon will be held 
Wednesday, May 15 at noon at the Biesiot Activities 
Center. Armed Forces Day recognizes and celebrates our 
armed forces and service members past and present. 
The general public, veterans and those currently serving, 
as well as family members, are encouraged to attend. 
Tickets cost $20 at the door. Full Rotary members will be 
admitted free; basic members will be billed $20. Our 
speaker will be Dickinson native Col. Cody Volk with an 
update on the new Dickinson armory. Our event co-
sponsor, Dickinson American Legion Post 3, will present 
the colors. The event ends with a musical salute to each 
branch of service. Thanks to our Rotary Committee for 
Armed Forces Day: Kari Shea, Todd Otto, Stepheny Re-
ger and Kris Fehr. 

 

Welcome new member 
Nathan Huntington 
 

Last week we welcomed 
Nathan Huntington, Bis-
marck, as a new member. 
Nate is a retired Marine 
Corps helicopter pilot. He 
manages building projects 

with the Theodore Roosevelt Medora Founda-
tion and is sponsored by Joe Wiegand. 

Annual Armed Forces Day May 15 

Last week, Todd Otto was presented his 
Paul Harris +5 pin! Todd has donated 
funds and the club has matched with 
points to equal $6,000 to The Rotary 
Foundation. “Doing Good in the World.” 


